
 
 

 
 

To:      Families, Friends and Clients 
CC: Board of Directors 
From: Sherry Kerr, Executive Director 
Date: April 16, 2021 
Re: Provincial Lockdown 

 

As you have likely heard, the Premier announced more restrictions in the province to try to limit 
the spread of COVID-19, including the variants. 

I will reinforce that this does mean that no indoor or outdoor visits will be allowed at Bell 
Lane and Stedman and only essential outings for the people we support will be permitted.  

Please DO NOT ask staff to bend the rules for you.  Visits are allowed via windows – but open 
doors and open screens/windows are NOT ALLOWED. 

The tenants at Colborne Street will be supported to limit activities and visitors to the building. 

Although our staff and residents have had their first vaccination – the second vaccinations are 
still over a month away.  NO new directives have been provided from the Ministry to indicate 
that residents are safe enough to have restrictions removed. 

We are all exhausted with this situation and I ask that you continue to respect the hard work 
and dedication our front-line staff have shown over the past year! 

As always, please feel free to email me directly at skerr@pssbrantford.org with any questions 
or concerns.   

 

With Regards, 

 

Sherry R. Kerr, Executive Director 
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